
2.     Kingdom of the Netherlands - Curaçao and Sint Maarten - 2018 Article IV 
Consultation Discussions

The Executive Board endorses the thrust of the staff appraisal in the report for the 2018 
Article IV Consultation discussions with the Kingdom of the Netherlands—Curaçao and Sint 
Maarten (SM/18/301, 12/28/2018). 

It is envisaged that the next Article IV consultation discussions with the Kingdom of the 
Netherlands—Curaçao and Sint Maarten will be held on the 12-month cycle.  (SM/18/301, 
12/28/18)
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